
Health unions attack 1% cap on pay increases
 U.K. 

(April 2017) Health sector trade unions have attacked the latest pay increase 
proposal from the government appointed body that recommends pay awards - the 
NHS Pay Review Body. This marks the sixth year running that health sector pay 
rises have fallen behind inflation and unions are warning of the impact on 
recruitment and retention of healthworkers.
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